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Dear to all customers and users of Adalit torches L.3000 and L.3000Power with purchase period 

January 2016 till June 2017: 

 

Our Company has detected a failure in some batteries of the Adalit L.3000 and L.3000Power 

series torches manufactured between January 2016 and June 2017. As of today, only a few 

isolated cases of failure have been detected out of the more than 150,000 torches manufactured. 

 

In accordance with the protocols established by our Company in order to ensure the quality of 

our products, we have proceeded to announce the RECALL of the batteries found in torches that, 

according to their serial number, include one of the affected batteries. 

 

For this reason, I attach you our Important Safety Notice in English and German Version. This 

notice shall be distributed to all persons responsible for managing this type of information within 

their own organization and to any other organization to which the affected equipment may have 

been distributed. (Dealers, customers, etc). 

 

In our web-site www.recalladalit.com your customers will find out complete information about 

our RECALL of the Adalit batteries in order to obtain the new battery, free. To acquire the new 

battery, it is necessary to follow the instructions on our website.  

 

In addition, we have created a call center for the German Market available Monday to Friday 

from 8am to 5pm, to take all phone calls. (Phone Number 0391-40210210) 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support in the German market and we apologize for 

any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

Best Regards, 
 

 
 

  Luis Adaro García 

  Adaro Tecnología, S.A 

  Sales Director 


